QR Codes in the Library

September 2011 Update

The QR Code project is ready to go.

Codes have been created and linked to on-line resources. The codes, mobile-friendly
on-line resources, and web tracking have been successfully tested. Signs appropriate
for posting in our stacks have been obtained, and final wording for the signs is being
settled on over the next two weeks. Signs will be posted on the first day of classes
(8/31/2011), and the assessment period will run through the Fall 2011 semester,
ending on December 20, 2011. At the conclusion of the assessment period, a report
will be written evaluating the results, and a best practices guide will be created for
use across the Harvard Library.



